
NEVADA DIVISION OF 

ENVIRONMENTAL 
PROTECTION 

Date: June 27, 2016 

To: Jay Steinberg 
NV Environmental Trust 
35 E. Wacker Drive, Suite 1550 
Chicago, IL 60601 

STATE OF NEVADA 
Department of Conservation & Natural Resources 

Brian Sandoval, Governor 

Leo M. Drozdoff, P.E., Director 

David Emme, Administrator 

From: Donald LaFara, Branch Supervisor, Laboratory Certification Program 

Re: Sterile filtration of non-compliance perchlorate samples 

Dear MI. Steinberg, 

The purpose of this correspondence is to clarify that water samples collected for non-compliance 
perchlorate analyses by USEPA Method 314.0 do not need sterile filtration. 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact me at dlafara@ndep.nv.gov or 775-687-9491 . 

Donald LaFara ESIV, LCO 
Laboratory Certification Program 
Bureau of Safe Drinking Water 
Nevada Division of Environmental Protection 
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